
Finance and Personnel Committee Meeting   February 3, 2022 
 
 
Re:  Funding to complete the Marsh lead and PAH Contamination Analysis and      
        Remediation Options 
 
 
The Friends of the La Crosse River Marsh endorse the proposal providing funding to 
complete the Remedial Actions Options Report on lead and PAH contamination in the 
marsh and Myrick Park. 
 
There are many important questions regarding lead remediation options, waste 
disposal, and cost that need to be address through completion of the RAOR.  Indeed, 
there are significant remedial action options here that have not been analyzed to date.  
Finding the best option, for the marsh, the park, and the community, is paramount if we 
are to adequately respond to this long-standing problem. 
 
The Friends urge your committee to make funding available to move this analysis of 
options along. 
 
 
Chuck Lee, President 
Friends of the La Crosse River Marsh 
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